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Change in FCC identification authorization letter 
 

 

Issued by:  u-blox AG 

Zürcherstrasse 68 

CH-8800 Thalwil, Switzerland 

Phone: +41 44 722 74 44 

Fax: +41 44 722 74 47 

Email: info@u-blox.com 
 

Addressed to: Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Standards Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 
 

Subject:  Request for Change in FCC Identification – Original Manufacturer Authorization 

Model:   BMD-30x 

FCC ID:  2AA9B04 

Grant date: 2016-04-06 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 

We, u-blox AG, manufacturer and grantee of our Short Range Module FCC ID 2AA9B04, hereby 

authorize representative of Athena GTX, Inc. to apply to the FCC US for a change in identification as 

specified under 47CFR section 2.933 of the FCC rules. 

This authorization applies to the u-blox AG product: 

Model name:  BMD-30x 

FCC ID:   2AA9B04 

Grant date:  2016-04-06 

We are aware that Athena GTX, Inc. intends to market the above referenced product inside their own 

product, under their own identification. 

 
The original certification FCC ID 2AA9B04 will remain valid. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________ 

Cam Nichols, Principal Engineer, u-blox AG 


